
 

Walden Woods 

Town Home Council 

 

Directors present at meeting held on 5/25/17 

Absent at meeting Director Raupauch 

 

Glenn Brand 

John Boccuzzi 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

There were four residents present at the meeting. 

 

The proposed new rules for the town home council that was scheduled for the upcoming conservancy board 

meeting was discussed. Among those proposals were bird feeders, kites and drones in the ball field (although 

the ball field is conservancy property) and carpets on rear decks. 

 

A discussion on holiday electrical or battery-operated lights attached to shingles and gutters was talked about. 

Information from Director Boccuzzi was articulated that noted possible damage to shingles by residents of 

these lights are continued to be used. 

 

Terra-cotta planter pots on front porches were discussed in terms of removal if not used for plants during the 

planting season as they can be an eyesore. 

 

A brief discussion was held on the boundary progress for the community. Council members were briefed about 

impacts to the town home council. A general discussion was held on the status of the issue. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Director Brand 


